
  

Pastor & Carolyn Riggs 

December 30 
1 Timothy 3 

January 6 
1 Timothy 4 
January 13 
1 Timothy 5 

 

Pastoral Staff 
 

Pastor 
Dr. Glenn C. Riggs 

 

Associate Pastor 
Sam Riggs 

Assistant Pastor 
Larry Stephen 

Assistant Pastor 
Mike Carringer 

THANK YOU 
Thank you for your prayers, 

cards, and condolences  
during the sickness and  

passing of my sister.  
Siva and Sonia Dellamotta 

 

MEN’S PRAYER  
MEETING 

The Men’s Prayer Meeting is 
held every Sunday at 8:30 
am in room 106. See Neil 

Whitwam with any  
questions. 

 

DIRECTORY CHANGES 
Please fill out the insert in 

the bulletin with any  
directory changes or updates 

and birthdays or  
anniversaries that were 

missed. Drop the insert into 
the offering plate. 

 

SOUL WINNING  
ACTION TEAMS   

S.W.A.T. 
Outreach teams will be  

visiting Saturday, January 
19th  from 9:30 am - 12:30 

pm. Breakfast will be  
provided from 8:30 am - 9:30 

am.  

“Where Heaven and Earth Join Hands” 

350 Hayes Road     
Winter Springs, FL  32708 

407-696-5110 
www.starlightbaptist.com 
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BUSES RESUME 
Sunday, 

January 6th 
 

LORD’S SUPPER 
Sunday evening 

January 6th 
 

DENNIS CORLE 
Sunday 

January 13th 

Sunday 
Bible Study        9:30 AM 
AM Worship         10:30 AM     
PM Worship           6:00 PM 
Teachers Mtg.        7:30 PM 
 

Wednesday 
Teen Outreach           5:45 PM 
Kids Clubs                    5:45 PM 
Bible Study                  7:00 PM 
Bus Meeting                8:30 PM 

WELCOME VISITORS 
We are delighted you have 

come today to worship. If you 
have any questions, feel free 

to ask an usher. 

CELL PHONES 
Please put your cell phone on 

silent during services.  

ATTENTION 
Please do not bring food, 

drink, or pets into the  
auditorium. 

MOTHERS WITH BABIES 
We recommend using our 

nursery. We have a                        
well-equipped nursery with 
loving workers and a paging 
system. Nursery workers can 
contact you if needed. The 

nursery is there for your 
convenience. If you need to 
bring your baby out of the 

nursery, please sit in the cry 
room located across the hall 
from the nursery. If you need 

help, please ask an usher.  
Thanks for your cooperation. 

LORD’S SUPPER 
Sunday evening, January 6th we will be observing the 

Lord’s Supper during the evening service.  
 

THANK YOU 
Thank you for your many gifts, cards, and acts of  
kindness shown to Carolyn and myself during this  

Christmas season. We are continually blessed by our 
Starlight church family. 

Preacher and Carolyn Riggs 
Thank you for all the cards, gifts, and expressions of 

love! Happy New Years! 
Larry and Sylvia Stephen 

Thank you to the teens and our Starlight family for all 
the cards and gifts this Christmas season!  

Mike and Christy Carringer 

 
Thank you for the many 

gifts for “Birthday for  
Jesus”. The members of 
Starlight are always so 

generous  with their gifts 
and money. 



  

 BIBLE READING 
SCHEDULE 

 
 

30       Revelation 12-18 
31     Revelation 19-22 
 1           Genesis 1-3  
 2           Genesis 4-7 
 3           Genesis 8-11 
 4                Job 1-5 
 5                Job 6-9 
 6             Job 10-13 
 

NURSERY SCHEDULE 

Week of December 30th  
Sunday AM: Martha Siress, Yolanda Phillips 
Sunday PM: Nancy and Rachel Wilson 
Wednesday PM: Lisa Gonzalez, Liz Martinez 
 

Week of January 6th  
Sunday AM: Martha Siress, Rachel Schroeder 
Sunday PM: Kelly and Emily Peyton 
Wednesday PM: Theresa Rodgers, Lisa Weston 

TITHES & OFFERINGS 
 

December 23   $ 15,985.53 
Missions       $       182.00 
Bus  $         54.29 
Camp  $         87.50 
 

 

Building Fund 
 

$300.00 
 

STUDENT  
MINISTRIES 

 
\ 
 

No Teen Outreach 
Wednesday 
  January 2nd 

 

Schedule and  
Activities will  

be Announced! 
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WORSHIP SERVICE 
Please do NOT disturb others by leaving early during 

the invitation in the worship service. Please keep your 
phones on silent during the service and there should be NO  
TEXTING during the service. Be considerate of those around  

you in the service. 

BOOKSTORE 
January’s book of the month 
is What Does the Bible Say, 

Vol. 3 by Pastor Riggs. This is 
the 3rd volume of everyday 
topics Pastor has preached 
on Wednesday evenings.  It 

is a great book to have in 
your home library about 

topics that everyone wants 
to know more about.  

 

SINGING SCHEDULE 
December 30 

Tom Wilson 

January 2 
January 6 

See Tom Wilson for  
new schedule! 

January 3 
Sr. Ladies Fellowship 

January 6 
Buses Resume 

Lord’s Supper (pm) 
January 12 

Sr. Saints Ministry 
January 13 

Guest Speaker  
Dennis Corle 
January 17 

Veteran’s Association 
Meeting 

January 18 
Teen Rally 
January 19 

SWAT 

DECEMBER ANNIVERSARIES 
Jeremiah and Cecilya Hagen, Ryan and Kelly Peyton,  
Neil and Brenda Whitwam, Tom and Nancy Wilson  - 
Congratulations! 

JANUARY ANNIVERSARIES 
John and Emma Clark, Bob and Jan Fast, Dan and  
Susan Frye, Mike and Debbie Goodall, Stewart and  
Judy Green, Jim and Paula Oglesbee, Ron and Linda 
Webb, Elliott and Ruth Westgate - Congratulations! 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Happy Birthday to Tom Barber, Michael Crumley,  
Deanna Crownover, Ryan Peyton, Irene Powell, James 
Robertson, Rebecca Rupert, Skyler Szacik, Charlie 
Stairs, and Ava Wyant. 
 

PRAYER LIST 
Pastor and Carolyn Riggs ∙ Cheryl Simpkins has an  
upcoming heart procedure.  Justin Datz is in the hospital 
with an infection.  
 

YEAR END GIVING 
December 30th is the last service for giving for 2018. 
Contribution statements will be available mid-January.  
 

SENIOR LADIES of STARLIGHT 
The Senior Ladies of Starlight will be meeting Thursday, 
January 3rd at Longhorns in Altamonte Springs. See 
Joyce Pruessner with any questions.  
 

SR. SAINTS MINISTRY 
Come start the New Year with us Saturday, January 12th 
from 10:00am-12:00 pm in the Annex. There will be 
food, fun and fellowship. 


